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STUDENT TRANSPORTATION PARENT PERMISSION SLIP 

     
 
Dear Eden Central School Parents/Guardians,  
 
 Eden Central School provides transportation services for students who 
participate in school sponsored co-curricular activities.  This would include 
transportation to and from events.  From time to time situations arise when a parent is 
compelled to transport their child in their personal vehicle to or from an event.  The 
school district is required to maintain a record (parent/guardian permission slip) 
documenting when this occurs. 
 
 Below please find a copy of the parent/guardian permission slip which we ask 
that you complete when the need arises for you to assume the responsibility to 
transport your child to or from an event.  Please complete this form and provide it to 
your son/daughter’s faculty advisor/coach. 
 
Athletes Name: 
 
Sport:        Date of Event: 
 
Please circle one:  Modified  JV  V 
 
Reason for alternate transportation request: 
 
 
  
I acknowledge that the district has offered such transportation and make this request 
because circumstances make such transportation impractical.   
  
 
    (Signature of Parent/Legal Guardian)          (Date)   
 
 
 (Printed Name of Parent/Legal Guardian)          (Date) 
 
 
     (Witnessing School Representative)          (Date)                          


